
From: Tim Robison
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Illinois river
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 11:17:11 AM

As a person who lives and depends on clean water in the Illinois river, I ask that you do not re-
categorize the 7 “assessment units” from category 5. Protect your downstream neighbors and family.
Sent from my iPhone
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